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Attendance this week 97%

National Value 94.2%

Wiltshire Value 94.5%

Dear Parents and Carers,
We have had a lovely week at school this week. Our World Book Day celebrations were a wonderful success. This 
year we chose a different dress-up theme, and the children came dressed as adjectives rather than book characters. 
This was to make the dressing up slightly easier from a parent point of view, but also to start to develop a 
conversation around language and different adjectives that the children might come across or indeed that they have 
not come across before. At school we had some fantastic conversations about the different words that the children 
had chosen. Thank you all for your efforts. 

Parent Questionnaire
As you will have seen, earlier in the week I sent out the parent questionnaire to collect viewpoints from parents 
about the school journey and what things we are doing well and what we need to work on. As these responses 
come in I will be looking at what we can do to action them in the aim of school improvement. One of the areas that 
has come up is what children get the Values Champions awards for, and what they get house points for. The values 
champions awards are given to children who, during the week have shown one of our Christian values. This could be 
through showing perseverance when something is difficult or showing wisdom in dealing with a tricky situation. 

Reasons for receiving house points is a longer list, as you can get house points for lot of things. I asked the Year Six 
children today to come up with a list and this is what they said; reading, helping, A.L.E.R.T, arms folded, good work, 
listening, good answers, contributing, teamwork, being a good role model, showing the school values, helping other 
people, good presentation, showing respect, tolerance, showing the British values, kindness, perseverance, courage, 
friendship, truthfulness, enthusiastic towards learning, good learning attitude, never giving up, maximum effort, 
overcoming obstacles, showing a growth mindset, improving, hard work, achieving our best.  
Using feedback, being supportive of others, encouraging, doing work well, supporting others, asking good 
questions. This is by no means an exhaustive list, but it shows some of the learning behaviours that we are trying to 
promote through house points. 

A huge thank you to 
everyone who help the 
children with their 
dressing up choices for 
world book day. We 
have some fabulous 
conversations about the 
different adjectives that 
were chosen. We hope 
you enjoyed the Stay 
and Learn session.
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Change in Opening Times
Just a reminder about an upcoming change to our school day. At the moment we have a soft opening, where the 
children are able to come into school between 8:45 and 9:00, any child not in school by 9:00 being marked as late. After 
Easter, this will be changed to a hard opening time of 8:45. All of the children will need to be in school for the 8:45 start
time to ensure that we meet with the government requirements.

Worship Focus 
This week we have been looking at the importance of staying healthy. In whole school worship on Monday, we talked 
about which choices are good to make more often and what we should do less often in order to stay healthy. In class 
worship the children then started to talk about different things we can do to keep our minds healthy. I would encourage 
you to talk about the importance of having healthy bodies and healthy minds at home.  

Staffing Changes
I am very sorry to have to tell you that we will be having two staffing changes at the end of this term. Mrs Greenway will 
be leaving us as she and her family are moving out of the area. Also, Mr Foyle will be moving to work at another school. 
We are very sorry to see both of them go but we wish them the best of luck for the future. We are currently advertising 
for Mrs Greenways position. I am pleased to inform you, Mr Williams who has done some supply work with us in the 
past has been appointed as Foxes class teacher starting after Easter. He will be coming into school at different points 
over the next term to do some transition work with the children in Foxes so that he can get to know them and the 
school.

Thank you so much for your continued help and support, as we work together to enable all children at our school to 
flourish. If you have any questions or queries, please get in touch. Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Anderson



If you are not currently receiving Free School Meals, please see 
the criteria to check whether you may be eligible to apply. Free 
School Meals are available to eligible children that attend school 
within Wiltshire on a fulltime basis. This includes Nursery 
children of compulsory school age who attend school full-time. 

If you think that you may qualify for Free School Meals please 
see the application form on the Wiltshire Council Website 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

This week I have 
been speaking 
to some of the 
older children 
about the 
importance of 
being kind 
online. 
We have talked 
about how 
saying 
something 
online is the 
same as saying 
something to 
someone in 
person and the 
same rules 
apply. 
I would 
encourage you 
all to look at 
cyber resilience 
at home to 
ensure that we 
all stay safe 
online.

SEND Fact of the Week

Did you know?
Only 4% of the population have dyscalculia however, 1 in 
4 people struggle with maths.

SATs Revision: This week the children have done a 
set of mock SATs papers. I have been pleased with 
the maturity that they have shown as they 
approached the tests this time round. As revision I 
would like to encourage the children to think about 
what they found difficult, look it up, and revise that 
area. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


March dates for your diary: 
Monday 6th March- Paralympic Athlete visit
Friday 17th March- Red Nose day
Week beginning 21st March- Scholastic book fair

Friday 24th March- Otters Class cake sale 
Friday 24th March- Easter Disco
Friday 31st March- Easter experience at the church
Friday 31st March- Last day of term

Attendance

This week Otters and Badgers have the highest 
attendance with 100%. Remember that we are 
aiming for everyone to have 95% attendance or 

higher across the school year

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to Pippa, Millie, Owen

House Points

Mars: 67 points
Jupiter: 57 

points
Mercury: 41 

points

This weeks 
winners are 

Mars!

Values Champions
Henry Beck – being an amazing maths superhero this week, 
ordering and exploring bigger numbers and making pairs! Well 
done. 
Rosa Bennett – Making wonderful rainforest music and dance 
this week.  Well done. 
Dylan - Dylan has had a brilliant first week back at school. He 
has tried really hard in his lessons.
Nancie - Nancie has had a superb attitude towards her learning 
this week and tried really hard to improve her handwriting.
Kyle - for demonstrating courage and perseverance in his 
maths work this week - especially when dealing with decimals. 
Mia - for demonstrating wisdom and perseverance in her 
maths work this week - especially when converting fractions to 
decimals.
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